
 

 

 

Monday, June 15 

 

Dear CCSU Faculty Senate Steering Committee:   

I write as co chair of the Library Faculty Advisory Committee to report on the 2019-2020 
academic year.  We met once per month throughout fall and the first two months of 
spring before moving online in March of 2020.  In the fall, our two objectives were to 
become involved in the Library Annex Building Project and to update our Library User’s 
Guide (attached here).  The Library Annex planning committee is now underway and will 
have representation from the advisory committee during every week it meets throughout 
the summer and into the fall.  
 
In the spring, we began planning a campus outreach event that would allow the library to 
celebrate faculty research and achievements and host a conversation about how faculty 
can best use the library’s resources for teaching and research.  Since we were not able to 
gather people in person, we will go back to Microsoft Teams in the fall to continue 
planning, but for a virtual event.  We also worked to collect and circulate information 
about how the Library can best serve us remotely (see attached here).  
 
We wish you all the best during this difficult time. We as a committee look forward to 
continuing to serve the Senate and the Faculty – online or on ground – in Fall of 2020.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  

 
Aimee Pozorski, co chair of the Library Faculty Advisory Committee, representing:  
Charles Menoche, co chair; Brian Osoba; Jason Snyder; Elizabeth Brewer Olson; Amy 
Gagnon; Michael Wizewich; Carl Antonucci (ex officio)  
 


